
 
 
28 October 2007 
To: USPS Members 
From: R/C William M Bellinger, SN – Chair, National Planning Committee 
 
 
The National Planning Committee would like to offer every member the opportunity to provide 
input to the organization, through the National Planning Committee, by participating in a short, 
online survey. 
 
At the expo held in conjunction with the recent Governing Board meeting in Norfolk, attendees 
who visited the National Planning Committee booth were given the opportunity to fill out a short, 
paper-based survey similar to the one we are now offering online.  C/C Ernie Marshburn, SN, 
filled out the first one.  While over 10% of the Governing Board meeting attendees filled out the 
survey, many of those who did were on national committees or repeatedly attend national 
meetings.  So, the results might be considered somewhat biased.  The National Planning 
Committee is interested in a broader perspective that can be obtained through your participation. 
 
The brief, three-part survey is designed to tell us who is responding (demographics), establish 
current statistics in a few key areas (benchmarks) and give you the opportunity to provide 
direction to the organization for the National Planning Committee to consider in a few key areas 
(feedback items). 
 
The survey should only take a few moments for you to complete, so please, take those few 
moments now (prior to 31 December, if possible) and tell us what you think!  Click on the link 
below to take the survey now.  Your feedback will be used to frame discussion at future meetings 
of the National Planning Committee. 
 
Take the survey (click here)  USPS® Planning Committee Survey
 
 (http://www.surveymonkey.com/s.aspx?sm=tozUmx10Vy6ebPmUI15Jbw_3d_3d) 

http://www.surveymonkey.com/s.aspx?sm=tozUmx10Vy6ebPmUI15Jbw_3d_3d

